
 

 
 
 
 
18 December 2020 
 
Julie Jones 
fyi-request-14257-b41a7426@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
  
Kia ora Julie 
  
Transfer of request for official information, reference: GOV-008165 
Thank you for your request of 7 December 2020, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please could you send me the information that you have relating to the reasons and justification for 
excluding commercially sponsored clinical trials from ACC cover.   
In particular, the decision that resulted in the removal of cover for all trials from the ACC act. 

 
This request is being transferred in full to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment for 
response because ACC understands this information is held by them or the information is more closely 
connected with their functions. This decision was made under section 14 of the Act.  
 
If you have any questions about this transfer, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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